
Sincerely, 

Kim Docherty, President 

Peterborough Girls Hockey Association 

Peterborough 
Girls Hockey 
Association 

To:  Whom it may concern 

Date:  ___________________________ 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that ___________________________ 

will be volunteering with the Peterborough Girls Hockey Association (PGHA) for the 

2024 - 2025 hockey season as a: 

Coach Assistant Coach   Trainer       Manager  Parent Volunteer 

It is a requirement of the PGHA that all volunteers provide the PGHA with a Criminal 

Information Check which includes a Vulnerable Sector Check. 

In this role the volunteer will be placed in a position of trust and authority with children and 

vulnerable persons. They with be working closely with minor hockey players in group settings 

on ice, during team training, during games, as well as other team events. 

All volunteers with the PGHA are unpaid positions. 

 

president@pgha.net 

PO Box 702 

Peterborough, Ontario 

K9J 6Z8 
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